
 

Notices 
 

After School Club 
 

Note: There will be NO after school club on Thursday 1st April as this is the 
last day of term.  

 

 
 

A big THANK YOU 
 

We would like to say a big 
thank you to Digilocal, who 
have generously donated 20 

laptops, to support our 

families with no other devices 
at home. The laptops will 

mean that children are able to 
access all of our remote 

learning resources and will 
be able to become prepared to 
succeed in the digital world. 

THANK YOU!! 

 

 



 
 

Reception Places 2021 
Offers of school places will be sent 
to you by Bristol City Council on 
16th April 2021. Please keep an eye 

on your emails at this time. 
 
 

 
 

 

What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

Year 3 have been busy creating Easter Bonnets and practising for their Phase 
2 Easter Performance. We have had a lot of fun singing and creating our 
poem videos and we're looking forward to sharing them with parents! 
Reception have been budding scientists this week and exploring ice! We 

explored ways to melt pieces of ice and used this knowledge to release frozen 
animals on the farm! We had so much fun!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Miss Shaddick has 
been really 

impressed with 
Year 1's maths this 
week. Last week 

on Red Nose Day, 
Seoul Class joined 
different materials 
together to make 
capes. This week 
in maths, they 

were set the task to find 
the best cape for Mrs 

Lang. They had to think 
about the length of the 

cape and what tools they 
could use to measure the 

different capes. The children 

used brilliant mathematical 
language to describe the 
lengths of the different 
capes and used non-

standard units to find the 
best cape. They developed 
their skills throughout the 

week and measured different 
objects using rulers. Well 
done mathematicians. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Easter Read with Fair Furlong Email 
Fair Furlong Annual Questionnaire 

Yrs 4-6 Fortnite Email 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week 

 Learning Together: Sienna Mansfield, Oliver Delaney 

 Enthusiasm: Sophie Jones, Luke Collingbourne, Lily-Rose Slane 

 Challenge: Remy-Trent Kerr, Lacie Hunt, Lucas Summers, Lexie 
Morris, Kyle Baxter, Bella Godfrey 

 Respect: Elsie Steadman, Theo Souch 

 Trust: Lily-May Anstey  

 

Bronze Star Awards 
 

Well done to Milo Powell, Hollie Young, Jaiden 
Whitfield, Danil Garashchenko, Layla Friend, 
Eiliyah Ross Barnes, Louie Bedford, Lola 

Hancock, Max Dibble, Gija Paulauskaite & Phoenix 
Coggins who have worked incredibly hard to achive 
their Bronze star awards – keep up the hard work! 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu  
Monday:  Pizza, Vege Noodles, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday:  Chicken Burger, Vegetable Pie, Jacket Potato with Beans or 
Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Pork Roast or Quorn Roast 
Thursday:  Beef Meatballs, Chickpea and Potato Curry, Jacket Potato with 
Beans or Tomato Pasta 
Friday: Fish Fingers, Tomato Beany Burger, Jacket Potato with Tuna or 
Tomato Pasta 



 
 

Attendance this Week 
 

 
Next Term and Beyond 

 
 

 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Doha 97.6 1st  Santiago 99 

2nd  UlaanBaatar 97.2 1st Stockholm 99 

3rd  Seoul 96.6 3rd  Conakry 96.5 

4th  Funafuti 94 4th  Guatemala City 96.3 

5th    Tehran 93.8 5th    Sofia 95.3 

6th   Port Louis 85.7 6th   Edinburgh 95 

   7th  Cardiff 94.7 

   8th Ottawa 92.8 

   9th   Beijing 92 
      

Attendance Comment 

99% - 100% Outstanding 

97% - 98% Excellent 

95% - 96% Great (School attendance target is 95%) 

93% - 94% Satisfactory 

Less than 93% Must do better 

2020/21 School Dates 
Term 4 

Monday 22 February to Thursday 1 April 
Term 5 

Monday 19 April to Friday 28 May 
Term 6 

Monday 7 June to Wednesday 21 July 
(Thursday 8th and Friday 9 July : INSET DAY) 

 
2021/22 School Dates (INSET Days TBC) 

Term 1 
Thursday 2 September to Thursday 22 October 

Term 2 
Monday 1 November to Friday 17 December 

Term 3 
Tuesday 4 January to Friday 19 February 

Term 4 
Monday 28 February to Friday 8 April 

Term 5 
Monday 25 April to Friday 27 May 

Term 6 
Monday 6 June to Friday 22 July 



 
 
 
 
Term 4 
Thursday 1st April  Easter Celebration online video – Yr 2 and 3 
Thursday 1st April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 5 
Monday 19th April     FIRST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 3rd May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Thursday 6th May  Polling Day – School Closed 
Wednesday 12th May  Class Photographs 

Friday 28th May           END OF TERM 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-
guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-

coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school. 

This is really important even if you are remote learning 
 

 

 

 

 

                                       
BDP – Bristol Drugs Project – This website supports people who are currently tackling or 
supporting those who has drug or alcohol addiction. It supports in reducing the risks, 
controlling alcohol and drug use, stopping using. Supporting those coping with alcohol or drug 
problems can be a lonely place, the BDP can help you through this. www.bdp.org.uk 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
http://www.bdp.org.uk/


 
 
 
DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 
force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  

 


